

We would like to update you on two issues that are and may adversely affect our community right now.
1) Supply availability
2) Contractor/personnel availability
As you know we have several different projects in various stages of work and planning.  Due to the widespread nationwide delivery issues and product availability, several of our projects may be adversely affected.  This means delays and projected completion dates being pushed back.
Additionally, due to the lack of available licensed personnel to do some of the work our projects require, these projects may be stalled or delayed.  Be assured we are doing everything in our power to keep projects on track but there are just some issues we have virtually no control over. 
We are reaching out beyond our backyard for help - looking in the Bay area, Sacramento and other larger areas that may have personnel that are interested and qualified to do the work we need done.
Your patience and understanding will be greatly appreciated while we try to negotiate these problems.  We are as frustrated as many of you are. 
Thank you

